
 
 
 
 
 
Pat Aspinall 
request-206915-b436064f@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
 
 
09 June 2014 
 
Dear Ms Aspinall, 
 
Ref: Freedom of Information Request - FOI201405081005 
 
I am writing in response to your emails dated 07 and 09 May 2014, which I am dealing with under the 
terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
In your emails you have requested information in two parts: 
 
What is the total number of Agency branches that receive Core Tier Payment (CTP)? 
 
Could I also ask how many branches have had their core tier payment increased? 
 
I can confirm that Post Office Limited do hold the information you have requested. 5426 agency branches 
received Core Tier Payments (CTP) and were included in the April 2014 annual review; 237 of which had 
their CTP increased as a result of the annual review. 
 
I hope the information I have provided on this occasion is useful, however if you are dissatisfied with the 
handling of this response, you do have a right to request an internal review. You can do this by writing to 
the address below stating your reasons for your internal review request.  
 
Senior Engagement & Involvement Manager 
Post Office Limited 
Information Rights Team 
1st Floor 
Old Street Wing 
148 Old Street 
London  
EC1V 9HQ  
foia@postoffice.co.uk   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Information Rights Team    
  Post Office Limited      

 1st Floor, Old Street Wing   
148 Old Street    

London  

   

   

   
EC1V 9HQ   

T 020 7250 2647   
  

Our reference : FOI201405081005  

 

- 



If, having requested an internal review by Post Office Limited, you are still not satisfied with our response 
you also have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:  
 
Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF  
Telephone: 01625 545 700 
www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Anna Gos 
Information Rights Team Support 
Information Rights Team 
foia@postoffice.co.uk 
http://www.postoffice.co.uk/our-publication-scheme 
 
 
 


